Concrete pour at Brighton Memorial Playing Fields,
Brighton-Le-Sands on Friday 11 December

We are underway with our work to
build your new and upgraded
community facilities as part of the M6
Stage 1 project.

On Friday 11 December we will be
carrying out a concrete pour for the
foundations of the new amenities
building.

What does our work involve?

Our work involves pouring the concrete

foundations at the site of the new amenities

building.

We will use a concrete truck, concrete pump,

lighting and hand tools to complete this
work.

Our work schedule

To ensure the quality of the concrete we
need to work continuously and will be
required to work outside of our standard
construction hours.

Our work hours will be 7am to 9pm on
this day.

Thank you for your patience while we
complete this important work. Please
contact us if you have more questions.

How will our work affect you?

Our work may be a little noisy as we will
need to use concrete trucks and a
concrete pump.

We will reduce noise by using low-noise
reversing alarms (quackers) on all
machinery and by turning off equipment
and vehicles when they are not being
used.
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Work site

nswroads.work/Méportal
nswroads.work/M6
M6Stagel@transport.nsw.gov.au
1800 789 297

Transport for NSW
Locked Bag 928, North Sydney NSW 2059

‘=i=‘ If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 789 297.

Privacy Transport for NSW are collecting your personal information in connection with the M6 Stage 1 (“the Project™). In addition to collecting your name and contact

details we may collect other information such as your submissions and other communications with us. We will retain and use this information for consultation purposes,
including communications and analysis in connection with the Project. We will not disclose your personal information to third parties unless authorised by law and if we

include your submissions in any public report we will not identify you. Providing your personal information is voluntary but if you do not provide it we may not include

you on our stakeholder database and you might miss further consultation opportunities. Your personal information will be held by us and you can contact us to access or
correct it. Please write to us at M6Stagel@transport.nsw.gov.au or call on 1800 789 297.



